
Radcliffe on Trent Parish Council 
 

**UPDATE** on Works at Rockley Park 

18th November 2022  
 

Work to replace broken underground pipework continues 

to be ongoing at Rockley Park. 

 

Unfortunately, these have continued longer than initially 

anticipated. Specialist contractors are estimated to 

complete week commencing 19th December 

(approximately a further 4 weeks). 

It is deeply regrettable that the toilets remain unavailable 

during this period, as the water supply is still isolated. 

 

Please take care when accessing the park from Park 

Road/Rockley Avenue as work may be ongoing during 

your visit however, we anticipate less disruption than 

before due to the new pipework being laid by a ‘mole’ 

device. 

We will provide a further update on the works progress in 

due course. Thank you for your understanding during this 

time. 

Please contact the Clerk if you have any further questions. 

 

Cllr Oliver Bere – Chair of Amenities 


